
‭________________________________________________________________________________‬

‭Pesticide Application Notice‬

‭Dear Parent, Guardian, or Staff Member:‬

‭The‬ ‭purpose‬ ‭of‬ ‭this‬ ‭notification‬ ‭is‬ ‭to‬ ‭inform‬ ‭you‬ ‭about‬ ‭the‬ ‭scheduled‬ ‭pest‬ ‭control‬ ‭treatments‬
‭happening on our premises as an integral part of the Integrated Pest Management program.‬

‭This district practices Integrated Pest Management (IPM), an approach to pest control‬
‭that reduces pest populations while minimizing pesticide applications. The observed increase in‬
‭pest activity over the past few weeks necessitates the implementation of a more comprehensive‬
‭pest control program. After trying non-chemical means to control a current pest problem, a‬
‭pesticide application has been deemed necessary.  Pest control measures will be undertaken‬
‭with application starting on December 13th, and again on December 20th, 2024.‬

‭This is to ensure the continued safety and health of the students, staff and community.‬

‭During‬ ‭the‬‭pest‬‭treatments,‬‭particular‬‭attention‬‭will‬‭be‬‭given‬‭to‬‭areas‬‭notorious‬‭for‬‭pest‬‭activity‬
‭while‬ ‭ensuring‬ ‭that‬ ‭safety‬ ‭procedures‬ ‭are‬ ‭strictly‬ ‭followed.‬ ‭Our‬ ‭pest‬ ‭control‬ ‭professionals‬ ‭are‬
‭adequately‬‭trained‬‭and‬‭this‬‭treatment‬‭will‬‭be‬‭applied‬‭outside‬‭of‬‭school‬‭business‬‭hours,‬‭causing‬
‭minimum disruption.‬

‭The‬‭district‬‭maintains‬‭a‬‭registry‬‭of‬‭guardians‬‭of‬‭students‬‭who‬‭have‬‭registered‬‭to‬‭receive‬‭written‬
‭or‬‭telephone‬‭notification‬‭prior‬‭to‬‭the‬‭application‬‭of‬‭pesticides‬‭to‬‭school‬‭grounds.‬‭To‬‭be‬‭added‬‭to‬
‭the list, please contact:‬

‭Dave Zaremba, Director of Facilities, School District 75, 470 N Lake Street, Mundelein, IL‬
‭60060, (847) 949-2700 x 6023.‬

‭Do reach out to us by contacting‬‭dzaremba@d75.org‬‭or any queries or guidance needed.‬
‭Please keep in mind the health and safety of the community is our priority. Your understanding‬
‭and support will greatly contribute to making this initiative successful.‬

‭Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.‬
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